
August 18, 2021 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

The owners of the property located at 102 SW 2nd Street; Lee’s Summit MO 64063 have started 

the process of requesting a modification to commercial preliminary development plan. The 

application is identified as Project Number PL2021289 ReNourish Counseling at the City of Lee’s 

Summit.  

 

Attached is the reduced size plot plan to show proposed parking modifications.  

 

One of the steps in the Lee’s Summit zoning process is to hold a neighborhood meeting with 

property owners with 300’ of the property being rezoned. We have scheduled the following 

neighborhood meeting and invite you to attend.  

 

Neighborhood commercial preliminary development plan meeting 

Date: Monday August 30th, 2021 

Time: 6:00PM-8:00PM 

Location: Bridge Space 210 SW Market St, Lee’s Summit, MO  

Van Osdel Conference Room 

 

If you are unable to attend the neighborhood meeting, a public hearing is tentatively scheduled 

to be held at the Lee’s Summit Planning Commission on October 7th, 2021 in the Council 

Chambers of City Hall located at 220 SE Green Street. Public comments and input will be 

allowed at this meeting. 

 

We invite you to attend the neighborhood meeting to learn more about the planning 

application. Due to the current COVID-19 health concerns, we ask that you exercise reasonable 

judgment and precautions for health and benefits of all parties. We look forward to seeing you 

at the meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rebecca McConville & Beth Harrell of ReNourish  

 

 


